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FLAGS LOWERED IN MEMORY OF PRINCE PHILIP 

Welland, ON – Flags at Welland Civic Square and other municipal facilities have been lowered to half 
staff today in honour of the death of Prince Philip, husband to Queen Elizabeth II. 

Buckingham Palace confirmed this morning the passing of the Duke of Endinburgh at the age of 99. He 
was widely respected for his dedication and devoted his life to serving the United Kingdom and the 
Commonwealth. 

The City of Welland offers its condolences to Her Majesty, the Queen II, and the British Royal Family. 
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Contact: 
Mayor Frank Campion 
(905) 735-1700 Ext. 2101 
mayor@welland.ca 
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